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AUGUST 16, 2019 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 29/19 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
LOSS PREVENTION:  ANIMATIONS ON BUNKERING BEST PRACTICES 
 
Your Managers are pleased to announce the release of a five-part series of animations providing 
guidance to seafarers on bunkering best practices.  The animations address best practices generally 
and those specific to forthcoming requirements under Annex VI to MARPOL. 
 
The new animations and the Club’s other bunker-related guidance material can be found on the 
Club’s website at: 
 

https://www.american-club.com/page/bunker-fuels 
 
It should also be noted that the Club will be issuing further bunker-related guidance material which 
will be available to Members in the coming weeks. 
 
Flash drives containing the animations are available to Members free of charge.  Requests should 
be directed to Ms. Danielle Centeno, Assistant Vice President – Loss Prevention & Survey 
Compliance, at danielle.centeno@american-club.com or Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice 
President, at +1 212 847 4542 or by e-mail at william.moore@american-club.com. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
    THE AMERICAN CLUB 
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